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The Second Internationa] Research Conference on Applications of the 

Fibonacci Numbers will be held in the San Francisco area immediately 

following the International Conference at the University of California 

at Berkeley in August 1986. Currently, we are in the planning stages 

and would be interested in receiving any comments from those who might 

consider attending. Send all comments or requests for information to: 

GERALD E. BERGUM or 
THE FIBONACCI QUARTERLY 
DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS 
SOUTH DAKOTA STATE UNIVERSITY 
BOX 2220 
BROOKINGS, SD 57007-1297 

PROFESSOR CALVIN LONG 
DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS 
WASHINGTON STATE UNIVERSITY 
PULLMAN, WA 99163 

276 [Aug. 


